
From: Prosper, Terrie D.
Sent: 4/3/2014 5:18:05 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Earthquake Exercise? 

Hi Meredith,

Is PG&E still planning an earthquake exercise in San Francisco in May? If so, I'm wondering if we can/should 
participate?

Thanks!

Terrie

Terrie Prosper
Director, News and Public Infomiation Office 
California Public Utilities Commission 
(415) 703-2160 
tdp@cpuc.ca.gov 
Facebook I Twitter I
https://urldefense.prooffaoint.com/vl/url?u=http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/&k=4%2BViHuL0UtSJBpVrYi3EdQ%3D%3I

SB GT&S 0276924

mailto:tdp@cpuc.ca.gov
https://urldefense.prooffaoint.com/vl/url?u=http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/&k=4%2BViHuL0UtSJBpVrYi3EdQ%3D%253I

